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What’s New? 

Work at the Boscobel Area School District Project 

is gaining momentum! Despite the persistent rain, our 

crews are making significant progress. Excavators have 

successfully installed the construction road, cleared 

most of the project site of topsoil, and excavated along 

the existing school for the initial wall footing pours.

In the coming weeks there will be a substantial 

amount of concrete forming and pouring onsite until 

our entire footprint of the new addition is completed. 

Concrete is scheduled to be poured daily for the entire

month of June! We have also pulled a secondary permit 

which will allow us to begin renovations of the East

Kronshage Park baseball field which will become the 

new home field for the High School baseball games.

Completed Work 

• Removal of Baseball field 
fence and dugouts.

• Installation of the 
Construction Road

• Tree Removal for Parking 
Lot and Retention Pond 

• Topsoil stripping and 
excavation for footings 
along school.

• One sided wall pours 
along school.

Upcoming Work

• Continuing Excavation of 
Building Footings 

• Footings and Wall Pours 
for Addition Footprint

• Parking Lot Demolition

• Install Site Utility 
manholes and piping

• Demo and site 
excavation for new
Baseball Field 
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Questions?
Assistant Project Manager , Brady McDaniel / 608.482.2954 /  bmcdaniel@findorff.com

Senior Project Manager , Matt Claggett / 608.729.2155 / mclaggett@findorff.com

Field Superintendent , Kevin Dempsey / 608.282.5319 / kldempsey@findorff.com

Groundbreaking Ceremony 

The Boscobel Area School District owns a property listed on the National Register of Historic 
Places. The Old Rock School was completed on April 15th, 1898 for a total cost of $17,000.  
This 3-story, stone-faced building is believed to be the finest remaining school from the 19th

century in the State of Wisconsin. It has served the Boscobel School District for over 125 years.  
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Building a Temporary Construction Road 
Start to Finish

First Footing Pour is Formed
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Tree Demo for Retention Pond 
and Parking Lot Expansion 

First Footing Pour is Complete!


